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2016 Annual Public Hearing

Join us to hear from 
professionals doing 
restorative justice work 
in the courts, schools, 
and our communities, 
as well as from victims 
and offenders. Learn 
more about what 
Cook County is doing
— and can do —
to change the way we 
think about justice
and respond to offenses.


